
Recall on Cinnamon Applesauce 
Pouches That Have High Lead  

and Chromium Levels

Recalled Products

 ( WanaBana brand 
apple cinnamon fruit 
purée pouches

 ( Schnucks brand 
cinnamon-flavored 
applesauce pouches

 ( Weis brand cinnamon 
applesauce pouches

Recommendations 
1. Do not buy, eat, sell, or serve recalled cinnamon applesauce pouch products 

because they may contain lead and chromium.

2. Parents and caregivers of children who may have eaten recalled products 
should contact the child’s healthcare provider about getting a blood test for lead 
and further evaluation.

More Information

 ( Health Alert Network (HAN) 00500: High Blood Lead Levels in Children 
Consuming Recalled Cinnamon Applesauce Pouches (cdc.gov)

 ( COCA Now

CS347036-A

https://emergency.cdc.gov/han/2023/han00500.asp
https://emergency.cdc.gov/han/2023/han00500.asp
https://emergency.cdc.gov/newsletters/coca/2024/010524.html

